
     
 
October 9, 2015 
 
Dear Costco Member,  
 
Our records indicate you purchased a Cannondale bicycle from Costco between September 
2012 and August 2014. These bicycles may be subject to a recall announced by the Consumer 
Product Safety Commission (CPSC).  
 
This recall involves bicycles equipped with front disc brakes and a black or silver quick release 
lever on the front wheel hub. Bicycles that do not have disc brakes are not included in this 
recall. 
 
According to the CPSC Recall Website (http://www.cpsc.gov/en/Recalls/):  
An open quick release lever on the bicycle’s front wheel hub can come into contact with the 
front disc brake rotor causing the front wheel to come to a sudden stop or separate from the 
bicycle, posing a risk of injury to the rider. 
 
When the front quick release is fully opened, if there is less than 6 mm -- or the width of a #2 
pencil -- between the quick release and disk brake rotor on the wheel, the bicycle is included in 
this recall. A video showing how to determine if a bike is included in this recall is available at 
www.quickreleaserecall.com. 
 
Please see the quickreleaserecall.com website for specific repair instructions, visit 
http://www.cannondale.com/nam_en/dealer-locator/ to find a repair center, or return the bicycle 
to your local Costco for a full refund.   
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience that this recall has caused.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Costco Wholesale 




